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October 7, 2016 

 

Beaufort County Implementing 7 p.m. Curfew Starting October 7 

 
The Beaufort County Sheriff’s Office (BCSO) has issued a notice that a mandatory curfew will begin at 7 p.m. 
tonight, Friday, October 7th.  The curfew will be strictly enforced by law enforcement officials and remain in 
effect until sunrise tomorrow morning.  The curfew will resume at sunset on Saturday, October 8th until sunrise 
on Sunday, October 9th.  The curfew may be extended if needed.  This measure is being implemented to help 
ensure the safety of residents and visitors in the area who have not evacuated.  For more information, please 
contact the BCSO non-emergency telephone number at 843-255-3200.  To receive the latest alerts from 
BCSO, please visit www.nixle.com or text your residential zip code to 888777.  
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